
TPS Bulletin 30 June 2025 
Week 10 Term 2 

A message from the Principal…………….. 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

Term 2 

We have had a very busy term 2, with lots of events for our students    

including a visit from John Budeselik, National Simultaneous Storytime 

Day, Winter Carnival for the 3-6 class, Bilya Koort Boodja excursion and 

golf sessions with Jarrad. I have been very pleased with everyone’s   

behaviour and attitude at these events and have been very proud of 

the respect and manners every student has demonstrated throughout 

the term. Well done!   

 
Tammin Role Model and Behaviour Focus of the fortnight  

This term our behaviour focuses have been:  

• I can be a good friend 

• I can keep my hands, feet and mind to myself 

• I can think before I act  

• I will always have a go 

Congratulations to our T2 Tammin Role Model winners; Lucy Coetzer, 

Xavier Jackson and Claire Swann. 

 
School Photos   

Reminder: Our school photos will be held the first week of term 3; 

Wednesday 23rd July. Please make sure you have full school uniform for 

the day. Any questions about school photos, please contact us in the 

office.  

 

Have a great holidays!  

 

 
 

Thank you,  

Emma De Cinque  

Principal  

Term Planner 

• Tuesday 22 July          
Term 3 commences  

• 22-25 July                     
NAIDOC Week  

• Wednesday 23 July 
School Photo Day  

• Wednesday 30 July   
Cross Country  

• Wednesday 6 August 
School Council & P&C  

• 18—22 August          
BOOK WEEK  

• Thursday 21 August   
Book week dress up & 
classroom activities  

• Friday 22 August          
Interschool Cross Country  

• Thursday 4 September 
Family Afternoon        

• Friday 5 September    
Athletics Carnival        

• Wednesday 10 Sep           
K-2 Assembly                    
& Learning Journey 

• Friday 19 September  
Interschool Athletics    

• Friday 26 September -                
End of Term 3 

Future Dates 

2025 School  
Development Days 

Monday 21 July  

Monday 13 October  

Friday 19 December 
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Primary Winter Carnival  

SOCK Week  

On Friday 6 June, students from years 3-6 joined forces with    

Meckering Primary School and headed over to Quairading to     

participate in Netball and Minkey Hockey at the Primary Winter 

Carnival. A big thank you to Miss Emma Button & Miss Emma De 

Cinque for your help on the day. All of the students that went along 

demonstrated great courage and sportsmanship. The competition 

was tough but our students didn’t give up and gave it their all!  

Save Our Country Kids  

Tammin Primary Students took part in 

helping raising road safety awareness by 

hanging their socks on the fence at the 

Memorial Park, to remember those who 

have lost their lives to road trauma and 

remind ourselves that we can play our 

part in ensuring that our roads are as 

safe as possible by being responsible for 

our own safe road use.  



Bilya Koort Boodja Excursion—Northam  

On Wednesday 25 June, all students from K-6 participated in the Bilya Koort Boodja Rewards 

Day Excursion. The students enjoyed Miss Stack and her daughter showing them around the 

BKB Centre followed by activities and a play in the park. Thank you Miss Stack for teaching us 

all about your culture. We had a great day.  
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A note from the School Health Nurse 
 

The Raising Healthy Minds app is a free, personalised, pocket resource to help parents and carers raise 
confident, resilient children. Co-designed with parents and experts and funded by the Australian     
Government, Raising Healthy Minds aims to support children’s social and emotional wellbeing with 
evidence-based information.   
 
You’ll find information on topics like dealing with worries and making friends, as well as ideas for     
day-to-day life, like creating family routines, looking after yourself as a parent, and building strong  
relationships.   
 
The app offers a mix of quick-read articles, videos and animations aimed at parents and carers of    
children aged 0-12 years. You can tailor information to the age of your child and opt-in to receive    
helpful tips.   
 
Raising Healthy Minds provides simple-to-use information at your fingertips with clear actions you can 
start today.   
 
Download from Google Play or the App Store or go to raisingchildren.net.au/rhm to learn more and 

raise a healthy mind       
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.raisingchildren.net.au%2Frhm&data=05%7C02%7Cjayne.saunders%40education.wa.edu.au%7C2af13447a639405f79a708ddb474df79%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638865136675437513%7CUnknown%






Voluntary Contributions  2025 
 

 

Payment Options  

EFT  Tammin Primary School  

  BSB: 086 732 

  AC: 508369140 

  Reference: Students name  
 

Your contributions will be used to supplement school funding for 

example—School incursions and excursions, extra resources to 

support and extend learning programs etc. 
 

Total Payable $50  
 

For more than one child attending TPS, a contribution discount 

applies: 

2 Children      $90.00 

3 or more Children       $120.00 
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TERM 3 2025 PLANNER  


